

MEMORANL

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE,

PAULT. GRAZIANO. Executive Director, HABC

To:

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council

c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

From: Paul T. Graziano, Commissioner

Date: September 27, 2010

Re:

City Council Bill 10-0478 - Zoning - Multi-Purpose Neighborhood Center

The Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) has reviewed City Council Bill 10-0478, which was introduced for the purpose of redefining "multi-purpose neighborhood center" to exclude certain facilities; and generally relating to the zoning of multi-purpose neighborhood centers.

The Department of Housing and Community Development supports the adoption of City Council Bill 10-0478 and defers to the Planning Department for further comment or amendments.

PTG:pmd

cc:

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office of Government Relations

Ms. Diane Hutchins, Mayor's Office of Government Relations

Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor

